
Robert Maronic <rmaronic@gmail.com>

request to change School Board Minutes 
1 message

Kenneth Nicely <knicely@rcs.k12.va.us> Wed, Nov 9, 2016 at 8:34 AM
To: Robert Maronic <rmaronic@gmail.com>
Cc: Angela Roberson <aroberson@rcs.k12.va.us>

Mr. Maronic:

 

We have reviewed your request that changes be in the minutes of the School Board meeting of March 24, 2016. Meeting minutes are intended to be a record of the
proceedings of the meeting but are not meant to be a word-for-word transcription of the meeting. We have reviewed the minutes and determined that they do not
differ substantively from the text you provided of your remarks. Furthermore, at its April 14, 2016, meeting, the School board voted to approve the minutes of the
March 24, 2016, meeting. Therefore, your request that changes to the minutes of the March 24 meeting is denied.

 

Ken Nicely, Ed.D.

Director of Administration

Roanoke County Public Schools

Roanoke, Virginia

knicely@rcs.k12.va.us

(540) 562-3900  x10121
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